
 
 
 
 

Dear High Ash families, 
 
I can’t believe that we are already at the end of another busy week here at High Ash! In the past week, 
I have had the privilege of welcoming in some visitors to help us evaluate and support our school. They 
have all been incredibly complimentary about the behaviour of our children and the learning provided 
by staff. One even said that High Ash is “a very special school.” We have also launched our eco-
committee this week and it is wonderful to see how passionate the children are about looking after our 
local and wider community. I hope you all enjoy the long Bank Holiday and we will see you on Tuesday. 
 
Ruth Lewin, Headteacher 

We are live on social media! Please like/follow our 
pages and complete the Google consent form if you 
have not yet managed to do so. 

 
@highashce 

 
High Ash CE Primary School 
 
 
@highashce 

 
Please can we ask that if your child is attending one of 
our after-school clubs that you do not park in the staff 
carpark. With an increase in the number of children 
staying after school, it is getting very busy! 

 

High Ash CE School 

Friday 28th April 2023 

‘Let your light shine’ Matthew 5:16 

This week’s report from our Roving Reporters Lottie 

and Eliza! 

This week in Roving Reporter we have asked Year 5 

pupils about their swimming lessons so far this 

term.  Cerys told us that she enjoys the lessons because it 

is fun to practise swimming if you don't swim 

regularly.  Fleur said that she likes practising new 

techniques in the pool and Malachi likes swimming long 

distances.  Carmen and Elliot both said the swimming 

teachers are always helpful and make the lesson fun and 

finally Blyth said swimming is her favourite lesson in 

school at the moment. It sounds like Year 5 are enjoying 

their swimming lessons! 

Dates for Your Diary: 

Monday 1st May – BANK HOLIDAY 
Tuesday 2nd May – Year 5 Swimming 
Wednesday 3rd May – 9am (hall) & 6pm 
(Zoom) Parent Forum 
Friday 5th May –Coronation celebration 
Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday: 
School closed 
 
 

 Can you help? 

Acorns are looking for some donations 

for their classroom. They are looking for: 

A car play garage for cars 

Water play items such as floating fish, 

rubber ducks, water wheels 

Large Tonka-style trucks for outdoors 

play. 

If you have any of these that you no 

longer require, we would love to have 

them! 

 
Coronation Afternoon Tea Party 
There is still time to book your place 
for our celebrations next Friday via 
ParentPay. Fingers crossed for good 
weather! 
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St Luke’s Church are excited to offer Afternoon Tea in 

the gardens at Tyrell’s Manor on Sunday 21st May. This 

promises to be a delightful and delicious experience 

and we are grateful to Ed and Lynda for their 

generosity in hosting. 

 

There are two two-hour sittings, at 2pm and 4.30pm, 

and tickets which must be booked and paid for in 

advance are priced at £15, with numbers strictly 

limited. We will also have Prosecco available at £4 per 

glass.  

 

To secure your place for this exclusive event please 

reply to david.webber@btinternet.com indicating the 

number of tickets you would like, your preferred 

session, 2 or 4.30pm and any dietary requirements. To 

avoid disappointment please book tickets by 5 May. 

mailto:david.webber@btinternet.com

